Leeds Transport Historical Society
(C10 No 1160446)

Membership Application Form.

To: Membership Secretary: Mr A. Gill,
18 Tinshill Drive, Leeds, LS16 7DU.

| wish to become a member of the Society and enclose
a remittance of £12.00 payable to;

Leeds Transport Historical Society.

The subscription is for twelve months or part thereof,
from 1* September each year.

I permit you to contact me using the following means #.
(# please tick all boxes that are applicable)

Phonet# / Text# Post# U Email# O

| would* / would not* (* delete as appropriate)
like to Gift Aid my payment to the LTHS.
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Gift Aid

Because we are a Charitable Incorporated Organisation we
can claim back a further 25% on all Membership Fees and
Donations, from the UK Government.

This means we can gain an extra £3.00 from your
Membership fee.

Gift Aid can only be obtained by the LTHS provided you pay
tax to the UK Government and you have paid enough tax to
cover the 20% of your membership / Donation.

News Sheet

We have a regular News Sheet which is e-mailed
or posted out to Members which includes; Future Dates,
News, Reports, Regular Columns, and photo Quizzes.

Membership

Yearly membership is currently £12.00. which is
payable from 1 September each year. As a Member you
benefit with free attendance at our meetings, organised
trips and discounts on LTHS produced books.
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The Leeds Tramway Historical Society (as it
was initially known) was formed in 1956 with the
aim of preserving something of the Leeds City
Tramway system before it closed down. The group
of tramway enthusiasts who formed it tried without
success to preserve a Middleton bogie tramcar from
Leeds City Transport.

As a result, three Leeds tramcars were
acquired in the 1959-61 period and all are now to be
found at the National Tramway Museum at Crich in
Derbyshire, with which our society has always
closely worked.

Eventually, interests broadened and our
name was changed in 1967 to The Leeds Transport
Historical Society; in 1972, it became a registered
charity and a Charitable Incorporated Organisation
in 2014.




